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To, 11/11/2022

Members of Danapur Branch

Dear Members,
This is to inform you that The All-India Anglo-Indian Association will be

conducting its Annual General Meeting online today - Saturday 12t
November 2022 starting at 03:30 pm.

Due to unavoidable reasons, the AGM will now be screened at DBA, Digha
instead of 126 - PPC as informed earlier.

Members are requested to attend this AGM at DBA, Digha today and be
seated by 03:20 pm.

The inconvenience is regretted.

Thanking you,
For The A.LLA.LLA. Danapur Branch,

TYRON LAZARUS
Honorary Secretary



